
March 2, 1976

Darrell G. Eisenhut, Assistant Director for Operational Technology, DOR 

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE REQUEST NO. ORB-1-222 

Your assistance is requested for the following:

PLANT NAME: 
DOCKET NO.: 
RESPONSIBLE BRANCH: 
CONTACT: 
TECHNICAL REVIEW BRANCH: 

DESCRIPTION OF REQUEST: 

DISTRIBUTION 
Docket File.  
ORB#l Reading 
KRGoller 
TJCArter 
RAPurple 
DNeighbors 
SMSheppard 
VStello 
Subj. File

Kewaunees 
'50-30s
ORB-1 
Don Neighbors (x-27433) 
Environmental Evaluation Branch 

By the enclosed letter of February 9, 1976, 
Wisconsin Public Service Corporation (WPSC) 
submitted proposed changes to the Kewaunee 
Technical Specifications, sections 3.9 and 4.11, 
Radioactive Materials.  

Most of the changes initheWPSC letter are for 
clarification or to correct errors which 
currently exist. The following changes, however, 
require evaluationoto determine the validity of 
the change: (1) item 3, monitoring steam 
generator activity, (2) item 4, deletion of 
200,000 gpm dilution water, and (3) item 11, 
deletion of 45-day retention period for low 
level gaseous wastes.  

You are requested to evaluate the specified changes 
and provide us with a written response suitable 
for inclusion in the safety evaluation supporting 
the amendment for these changes.

TARGET DATE FOR COMPLETION: April 20, 1976 

/s/ 
Robert A. Purple, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #1 
Division of Operating Reactors 

Enclosure: 
WPSC ltr. dtd February 9, 1976

cc: B. Grimes

03/ L./-76 

U. S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE: 1974.526-166


